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Mr. Jason Smathers

Reference: F-2011-00027
Dear Mr. Smathers:

This is a final response to your 4 October 2010 Freedom of Information Act
(FOIA) request, received in the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator on
4 October 2010, for copies of all records on, about, or concerning languages used in
Papua.

Please be advised that the information that you are seeking can be found at
www.cia.gov/library/publications/the-world-factbook. For future reference, we
encourage you to refine the scope of your request (such as including a narrower, more
specific descriptions of, the information you seek) to enable us to conduct a reasonable
search for responsive information.

Sincerely,

Scott Koch
Acting Information and Privacy Coordinator






